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Adherence to a healthy lifestyle
On February 7, 2020, in the spirituality room of the hostel # 1, where students of the Faculty of Land

Resources Management held a "round table" about "Corona virus". The meeting organized by the deputy
dean for Youth Affairs Kh.Eshova, the faculty leader Sh. Abduqodirov, the chairman of the student council
of the 1st dormitory, the doctors of the medical department of the institute B. Ernazarov and the nurse of
the department Kh. Hayitova. They informed the students about the departure cases. The meeting also
provided the insights into the ways of infection, clinical symptoms, and preventive measures. During the
roundtable, students asked the most interesting questions and received answers from experts. At the end
of the event, the doctors of the Medical Department thanked the administration and the students for their
time.
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